
Hello, 
 

I am writing in support of HB 4203 which disallows police to use force that limits a person's ability 

to breathe. 
 

I highly agree and support statement (3) in Subsection 2:  " The use by a peace officer of force that 

impedes the ability of a person to breathe is not reasonable under any circumstance."  
 

The main focus of the police should be de-escalation and protection of their community.  
 

Thank you, 

Samantha Keller 

Eugene, OR 

 


